
 

 
 

Project Update  
SEPTEMBER 23, 2020 

Hamline Avenue intersection to reopen by end of the week 
The intersection at Como Avenue 
and Hamline Avenue will be re-
opened by the end of this week.  
Crews will be completing 
pavement and bringing castings up 
to grade.  Work on the sidewalk 
and curb ramps will continue in 
the following weeks, with 
temporary lane closures possible 
while work is occurring. The final 
layer of pavement in the 
intersection will be placed with 
Como Avenue paving work toward 
the end of October.   

 

 

 

Como Avenue and Hamline Avenue intersection detour using 
Midway Parkway 

Construction progress 
Como Avenue between Raymond Avenue and Snelling Avenue 
Westbound Como 
Avenue from Snelling 
Avenue to Cathlin 
Street remains closed 
as crews continue 
work in the area. 
Traffic is detoured to 
Snelling Avenue, 
Energy Park Drive, 
and Raymond 
Avenue. The following 
are updates for work 
items in the area: 

• Storm sewer installation and roadway grading is ongoing at Gibbs Avenue.   
• Trail grading between Raymond Avenue and Raleigh Street is complete.  
• Curb, driveway entrance and pedestrian ramp installation will occur on the north side of 

Como Avenue during the week of September 28. 
• Signal system revisions at the U of MN Transitway are complete. 

 Westbound vehicle detour from Como Avenue using Energy Park Dr



 

 
 

Como Avenue between Snelling Avenue and Arona Street  
Traffic on Como Avenue remains on the south side of the roadway between Snelling Avenue 
and Arona Street as crews continue work in the area: 

• Pavement and curb removals at Arona Street will begin in the next week with storm 
sewer installation to follow. Work will be performed while maintaining local traffic 
access; expect possible traffic delays during daytime work hours.   

• Curb and partial driveway apron installation is pending along the north side of Como 
Avenue as crews wrap up grading activities in the Arona Street intersection.   

• Sidewalk on the north side of Como Avenue remains in-place for local business access. 

Como Avenue between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue 
Como Avenue remains closed to through traffic in the area until mid-October. Additionally, 
some local roads have closed between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue to prevent  
cut-through traffic (refer to the detour and access map on page 1 for more information).  

The following items are ongoing: 

• Excavation for stormwater infiltration trench at Arona Street is nearing completion, and 
work on the infiltration trench at Hamline Avenue will begin by the end of the week. 

• Storm sewer installation work will be occurring over the next week.   
• New sidewalk installation on the north side of Como Avenue will begin in the next week.  

Crews will work to finalize grading and set forms in the coming days. Sidewalks that 
cross driveways will be installed at a later date with the installation of driveway aprons.     

• Sanitary sewer manhole lining and repairs are ongoing. 

NOTE: For residents between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue intending to plant perennials or 
non-grass items in the boulevard, please contact us directly so we can coordinate future 
installation of sod once work is complete.  
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